
 
Padnell Infant School  

School Meals 

 

The Government contributes to fund these meals and schools cover any of the shortfall.  
Hampshire County Council encourage all Infant School pupils to enjoy a school meal at 
lunchtime as it supports afternoon concentration and learning.  In addition, eating alongside 
their peers can encourage children to try new foods and develop their social skills as well 
as good table manners. 

This applies to all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.  Each child is entitled to a hot, 
two course meal at school which will include a meat or non-meat main item, vegetables, 
potato, pasta or rice, or a Jacket Potato with various toppings.  All options are available with 
salad and a dessert. 

Dolce Schools Catering provide our meals.  We ask that you pre-order your child’s lunch 
on SchoolGrid where you can also view menus and special theme days. 
 
 
 

 

https://www.dolce.co.uk/parents/our-food/
https://schoolgrid.co.uk/about/

